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 Empathy 

Determination 

Friday 28 April 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 It has been an exceptionally busy week in school but I am so proud of all of the children, staff and parents who showed what a fantastic 
offer we have here at Princess May. I cannot speak highly enough of how articulate and respectful the children were this week, as they al-
ways are. They are such a credit to all of you. As always, thank you for your support and for those that spoke to inspectors on Wednesday. I 
will be in touch with the outcome of the inspection as soon as I am authorised to do so. 

 

Children enjoyed a visiting theatre production on Tuesday which was very kindly provided free of charge. We are always looking at ways in 
which we can build children’s cultural capital, be it through clubs, educational visits or visits in school. We have recently updated our wider 
curriculum map which shows the progression of visits right from the EYFS up to year 6. This will be shared with you all next week. 

 

As you know, there is a Bank Holiday on Monday, and we will be closed to all pupils on Tuesday 2 May due to industrial action. Please do 
have a restful and enjoyable long weekend. 

 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Gold Certificates 

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievements. Well done to our 
children who achieved Gold.  Please congratulate them on their achievement. 

EYFS Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 2 
Sami 
Adan 

1AD 3NE 
Peighton 

4HB 5EY 6HA 
6LA 

2ML 
2CD 
Jahvon 
Jaylan 

          Makaton   
Our sign next week is ‘eat’.   Click on the pic to view 
the sign in action!  Why not practise at home? 

 

Secret Agent Awards 

We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a Growth 
Mindset.  Well done to this week’s award winners.  Please congratulate them 
on their achievement. 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Kyrie Rioko 

Naila 
Kiera-Mae Keren Zumra Bethlehem 

Khalid 

Star Writer 

 Congratulations to Zainab (2ML) who is this week’s star  
writer. 

School Photos 

Kittle Photography will be taking  whole class photos on Thurs-
day 4 May. Please make sure that your child is in full school uni-
form or they will be given a jumper from lost property to wear. 

Class Assemblies  

Please make a note of upcoming assemblies. Arrive at 10.50am. 

4HB 3NE 6LA 6HA REC 5EY 

04/05/23 18/5/23 1/6/23 15/6/23 29/6/23 25/05/23 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 1 May 2023—May Day Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2 May 2023—Teachers Strke 

Monday 8 May 2023— Coronation Bank Holiday 

Monday 29 May to Friday 2 June—Half Term 

 School Office:  Monday—Friday  8.30am — 4.30pm        020 7254 1589    

 www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk                                         admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk twitter.com/PrimaryMay   

 

Summer 1 Curriculum Leaflets 

Parents will receive a copy of their child's Summer 1 Curriculum Leaflet. 
This Curriculum Leaflet will outline what your child will be learning during 
Summer 1. 

Selection of Sandwiches 
Cheese, Tuna Mayo, halal Turkey 

 

Homemade halal beef sausage rolls 
 

Crudites 
 

Lemon Cream & Shortbread 
OR 

Mini Chocolate Muffin 

Phonics Workshop 
If your child is attending phonics lessons, please join our work-
shop to learn how to support their reading at home.  You only 
need to attend one workshop.  
 
Wednesday 3 May – 8.45 – 9.00am - Turkish translation  
Thursday  4 May - 8:45 - 9:00am & 15:30-15:45pm              
Friday 5 May - 8:45 - 9:00am 

http://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
https://www.twitter.com/PrimaryMay

